
 

 

 

May 6, 2025 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
After several discussions with the Company beginning in early March regarding their 
Kronos Clock Out Process, I can report that effective Thursday, May 8, 2025, the 
Company will remove and reset to zero all No Punch letters for TWU Local 555 
Members.  
 
After requesting to see your file from management, and there are No Punch letters 
on file, please reach out to your Station Representative.  
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
 
Abilio Villaverde 
President 
TWU Local 555 
 
 
 
 
 


